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04 May 2018
Dear Ms Thomas

Improving the quality of life of children in Wales who have cerebral palsy
Thank you for your generous gift of £100.00, please find your receipt enclosed.

Bobath Children's Therapy Centre Wales is extremely grateful for your support.
Without such valued support from people like you we would be unable to continue
providing specialist therapy to over 600 children in Wales who have cerebral palsy,
children like Eleri.

Eleri's mum Bethan explains below the difference Bobath Children's Therapy Centre
Wales has made not only to Eleri but also to their family and wishes that she could
say thank you in person.

“Eleri was born at 25 weeks and spent a considerable time in the Special Care Baby
Unit. The future was uncertain and would change day by day. After a bleed on her
brain Eleri was diagnosed with cerebral palsy and our future became even scarier.
Fortunately, we were referred to Bobath Wales as part of their early intervention baby
service and we now feel Eleri and our family are in safe hands. With each visit we
understand more about how cerebral palsy affects our daughter and how we can help
Eleri develop and reach her potential, as well as handle and care for her. Thank you
so much for supporting Bobath Wales." Bethan.

If you would like to attend our open day or find out further information about events
and fundraising, please visit our website www.bobathwales.org or email
fundraising@bobathwales.org.

Thank you.
Yours sincerely
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